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The Prime Minister today received the following

telegram from General Abdul Haris Nasution 

"On behalf of myself my wife and my party I convey
through you our hearty congratulations on the happy
occasion of the birthday of Her Majesty the Queen
E'..Izabeth Second and our wishes for a prosperous
future for Her Majesty."

The Prime Minister has sent the following telegram

in reply to General Nasution 

"Thank you for your telegram containing your gracious
message to Her M jesty the Queen. His Excellency the
Administrator of the Commonwealth Sir Dallas Brooks has
conveyed your message to Her Majesty."

CANBERRA,

21st April, 1961.


